March 13, 2012. Last night’s parent meeting was a huge success and the
turnout was fabulous — 20 out of 21 families were able to send at least one
parent to participate in the evening. Thank you for sharing your evening, your
lives, and your children with us!!! You make The Nest a special place!

—~—

Parents had time to enjoy being
together (as well as enjoying
Teresa’s homemade teacakes). It
was wonderful to hear the voices
and laughter of parents in the same
rooms where we so often hear the
voices and laughter of their
children! (right)

Parents created
pieces to add to the
tree bark sculpture
that the children
haven been

® creating. Everett’s

dad Ryan suggested
using the pieces to
spell “The Nest.
Parents seemed to
enjoy expressing
their creative sides!
(left)

The highlight for the evening was
looking together at children’s
experiences. As a group, parents &
§ educators shared ideas about how
& what children are learning
naturally every day. They also
shared thoughts about special
places to visit with children. (left)



